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MAGNUM FORGE ANNOUNCES THE LAUNCH OF ITS REDSIGNED WEBSITE 

WITH AN EXPANDED FOCUS ON TALENT ACQUISITION 

  

HOUSTON (MAY 1, 2016) – Magnum Forge today announced the launch of a newly redesigned 
website: www.magnumforge.com. The site’s refreshed look, combined with its enriched content, 
improved search functionality and optimization for mobile devices, allows visitors to explore 
Magnum Forge’s expanded offerings thoroughly. Among the new features, the site showcases an 
enhanced recruiting page and offers more detail regarding Magnum Forge’s service capabilities, 
project involvement and the technical experience of its professionals. Magnum Forge offers a wide 
range of services, including software assessments and selection; software implementation; and 
business process improvement focused exclusively on the upstream oil and gas sector.  

“Headquartered in The Energy Capital of the World, Magnum Forge is fortunate to be frequently 
faced with new opportunities to develop services and bring in new and exciting talent to assist,” 
says Russell Corl, founder and managing partner of Magnum Forge. “We are eager to offer this 
new website to promote our ever-evolving suite of services, showcase our talented professionals 
and continue to recruit top talent.” 

Also, the website will soon feature interactive software assessment and selection tools; in-depth 
interviews with clients and Magnum Forge consultants; and industry training programs developed 
in conjunction with the Forge Foundation. The Forge Foundation is an internal training program 
developed by Magnum Forge senior management to ensure its professionals remain current on the 
upstream oil and gas industry. It features education regarding new exploration and production 
services; technology; and trends in the upstream oil and gas industry.  

ABOUT US 

Magnum Forge is a world-class consulting firm offering project services to upstream oil and gas 
clients. Magnum Forge professionals share an in-depth knowledge of the software most used in the 
upstream industry and bring this industry knowledge and technical expertise to its clients to improve 
business through technology. Magnum Forge’s offerings include software assessments and 
selection; business process improvement; software implementation (including ERP and related 
software packages); acquisition integration; and business intelligence/reporting.  

Website design by The Business Lab, www.thebusinesslab.com, 281.374.0170, Kathy Ellis, 
kathy@thebusinesslab.com 
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